
 

ROAD WORK STARTING:  

September 23, 2024 
 

In support of the LCI Downtown Multimodal 
Improvements, relocation of waterlines will begin on: 

Monday, September 23, 2024 on Thompson Ave, 
Dorsey Ave, and Cleveland Ave. 

 

RDJE Inc. is the company completing the work. The 
duration is expected to be approximately 10 days. 

During this time, there will be temporary lane 
closures, signing, and traffic control always provided. 

 

If you need any further information, please feel free 
to contact the Project Manager 

at: transportationdivision@eastpointcity.org or 
call: 404-270-7116. 
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